Messages for Remittance Advices dated April 6, 2023 – April 13, 2023
	TO: all providers
	RE: Retrospective Review of Paid Claims--Medicare Advantage Crossover Claims-Edit 3383 (ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS)

	Beginning April 1, 2023, the Utilization Review Department, State of Arkansas, Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Services will begin a retrospective review audit of Edit 3383--(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS).  Providers will begin to get letters for paid claims requesting the required Explanation of Medicare Benefits (EOMB).

The DMS 600 form has been updated with a field specifically for Medicare copayments. The Medicare copayment should no longer be combined with the Medicare co-insurance and entered in the Medicare co-insurance field. Please begin using the updated DMS-600 form immediately.

	TO: hospital and rehabilitative hospital providers
	RE: MUMP Reinstated – Effective 1/1/2023

	Effective 1/1/2023, the Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) was reinstated.  This is effective for Inpatient Claims with admissions starting 1/1/2023. Obtaining your MUMP authorization will also assist with timely processing of your inpatient retrospective reviews.  Please refer to section II of your Arkansas Medicaid provider manual for more information on MUMP authorizations.

	TO: all providers
	RE: Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) process date updated to look at Admission Date on or after 01/01/2023

	The Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) was reinstated 1/1/2023. It was inadvertently set up to process off the From Date of Service (FDOS) 1/1/2023 and after and not the Admission date of 1/1/2023 and after. The fix will be put in place on 3/17/2023.  There will be claims analysis done to reprocess any claims that denied inappropriately.

	TO: pharmacy providers
	RE: Magellan Pharmacy Point of Sale System Will Be Down

	Magellan will be performing maintenance to the pharmacy point of sale system beginning Sunday, April 16th at 12:00 AM CT and ending at 4:00 AM CT. The pharmacy point of sale claims system will be down during this timeframe.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
